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GCSE results day for Year 11 pupils is on Thursday 22nd August 2024.  
 
Results day will provide Year 11 students with their final GCSE and vocational results 
for 2024.  
 
We will be inviting students into school to collect their results in person 
from 10.00am until 12 noon on results day.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming all students into school to share their special 
moment of receiving a successful set of examination results. 
 
If they are unable to collect in person, the school will need a letter or email from the 
student (using their own email address) confirming the name of the person collecting 
on their behalf. The nominated person must bring in photo ID.  
 
Any uncollected results envelopes will be posted home first class on the afternoon of 
22 August. Please ensure the school has your most up to date address if you have 
recently moved.  
 
All exam boards have a system of post-results services. This can take the form of a 
clerical check, a review of marking of an examination script or the review of 
moderation of coursework. These are the various processes by which students can 
verify that their examination work has been marked accurately. Willingdon 
Community School follows all procedures identified in the latest version of the JCQ 
publication post-results Services. (Please refer to the information available on the 
school website, it will detail key dates and fees associated with the different post-
result services available).   
 
If you have any queries regarding results day, please get in touch with the school at 
Exams@willingdonschool.org.uk 
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